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Also, please submit a copy of the Oil Conservation Division’s Order approving this application.
If you have any questions or if we may be of further help, piease contact Pete Martinez at (505) 827-5791.

Very truly yours,

RAY POWELL, M.S., D.V.M.
COMMISSIGNER OF FUBLIC LANDS

JAMI BAILEY, Director
Oil, Gas and Minerals Divisi
(505) 827-5744

RP/IB/cpm
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